
From: Mike Cardente <mike@cardente.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/23/2014 8:01 PM
Subject: Re: 122 Anderson Street

Jean,
We have talked with the three abutting land owners on Cove Street as well
as the property owner on Marginal Way and there is no economical way for us
to get an easement. In addition, per the City's request, we instituted a
storm water managment plan and the resulting system runs along part of the
Cove Street side of the property. This is shown on the plans that we
have provided.

Best,

Mike

-- 
*Michael Cardente*| Broker/Partner
Cardente Real Estate | Commercial & Investment Brokerage
322 Fore St. 3rd Floor | Portland, ME  04101
T 207.775.7363 | F 207.773.0066 | C 207.233.7229
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